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FISCAL NOTE

This bill transfers the functions within the Office of State Lands and 
Investments (OSLI) that administer weed and pest control programs to the 
Department of Agriculture on July 1, 2021. The Governor shall transfer $300,000 
to the Department of Agriculture and any property and equipment within the OSLI 
necessary to implement this bill. The OSLI and the Department of Agriculture 
shall work together to develop recommendations to the Governor regarding which 
funding, property, and equipment shall be transferred. The OSLI and Department of 
Agriculture shall work together to develop appropriate budget requests for the 
2023-2024 supplemental budget that reflect the transfer of funding, property, 
equipment and authority mandated by this bill. 
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